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Summary:

Defense Minister Scholten writes to other NATO Defense Ministers to clarify the position
of the Netherlands on TNF modernization. He focuses on issues related to the size of the
modernization program, which in its current state he fears is too large, and also the
possibility of separating the issues of making a decision on modernization and then
implementing it. The British Defense Secretary then writes to refute each of his concerns
on the wider issue of TNF modernization. An addendum focuses more specifically on the
issues relating to the Netherlands.
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